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We as producers do not need the state to force us into good stewardship, we already do this either
on our own or in partnership with NRCS or like agencies for projects on our ranches. this just add
another layer of burden to producers. Your broad written policies don't always fit every situation
and therefore cause grief and hardship that is needless! believe it or not we do love our land and our
neighbors, and take proper precautions to protect them and the environment. You need to stay in
your lane of policing the bad actors and leave the rest of us alone!!!!!!!!!


